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ICI Global Response to SEBI on
Regulations for Foreign Investors
ICI Global responds to the Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) on its regulations
that are applicable to foreign portfolio investors (FPIs). Our member firms invest in markets
throughout the world, including a substantial amount in India.

Read more in the comment letter.
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